
Early Dismissal 
9/4, 9/11, 9/18/, 9/25

2:00 PM
Self-contained

1:30 PM

Picture Day
9/9

Boys Basketball &
Softball @ RRSA

9/16
4:30-5:30

Scooptacular
Fundraiser

9/18 4:00-7:00

Booster Club
9/19  5:00-6:00

Curriculum Night
9/19

4:30 - 6pm

Principal: Kaitlin Gretkierewicz                                           Assistant Principal: Jessica Neill

Thank you for a wonderful first month of the school year! Last week,

students took NWEA, a district-adopted assessment tool that will provide

our team with current academic levels and will drive our instruction this

school year. We look forward to the growth that students will show this

academic year. Curriculum night is on 9/19 from 4:30-6:00 and will be an

opportunity to see your student's work, complete a STEM challenge, and

find out additional information on how to support your student(s) at home.

Lego Robotics Sign-up and our second Booster club meeting of the year

will be at 5:00.    

THE RANCH ROUNDUP
September 2024

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL, DR. G

Are you wondering how you can stay in touch with school

information, grades and behavior? Be sure you have access to

ParentSquare, ParenVue and PBIS Rewards. Each application can

connect you to your students teachers and the school with a click

of a button.  We are committed to a home-school partnership

which ensures success for all of our students at Rogers Ranch

STEM Academy. 

MUSTANGS RIDE WITH P.R.I.D.E

Important
Dates



Sporting events 

Picture Day is Coming!

August 2024

Follow us on:

Fall Picture Day will be Monday,

September 9th 

Students may dress up for individual

photos. All information will be sent home

with students.

Picture Day ID: EVTFRWPJF

As we approach the fall sports seasons, just a

few reminders for students and families:

The ticket entrance will now be at the North

end of the campus by the bus bay

Students must be accompanied by an adult

18 or older to attend any event on campus

Adult ticket prices-$2.00

Student ticket prices-$1.00 

Updated
student ID

Prices:

Replacement

ID-$1.00

Clear Case-$1.00

Lanyard-$1.00



Arrival & Dismissal Reminders

Arrival: We have two locations that you can drop students off:
                      1. South lot-students will walk around to the front gate

                      2. Front lot

In either location, we are asking that parents pull all the way forward to help the flow of
traffic in the morning. The “please pull forward” signs will be located at both locations to
assist families in adhering to our safety expectations. In addition, please do not park in the

driveline and walk your students in rather park in the lot and use the crosswalk.

Dismissal: The front gate will not open until the bell rings at 3:30 PM daily. We do ask that
parents refrain from going up to the double gate doors so that we can open the gate promptly. 

We will continue to block off the front lot at 3:10 following self-contained dismissal. Please
park on the street to pick up students, as many are walkers, and this ensures their safety. 

For driveline families, we ask that you pull forward as much as possible when the opportunity
arises so that we can continuously load students. 

NO dismissal
car pick up

Dismissal car
pick up


